
 

Extension for RN7 Proposed Decision Date 

1 message 

 

Tonya Hammond <tonya.snowcap@bresnan.net> 
Mon, Dec 11, 2017 at 1:38 

PM 
To: "Binns - DNR, Janet" <janet.binns@state.co.us> 

Janet, 

  

On behalf of Snowcap Coal Company, Inc., please extend the proposed decision 
date for Permit Renewal Application RN7 from December 15, 2017 to December 31, 
2017.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  

  

Tonya Hammond 

Snowcap Coal Company, Inc. 

J. E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 

P.O. Box 1430 

Palisade, CO  81526 

(970) 241-8118 

(970) 260-6740 - Cell 

  
 

 


